
 

 

The 2018-2019 Camellia Season is packed with events! We are hosting the GCCS 
conference in October, have the PCC Annual Camellia Show (to include garden 
tours) at the UWF Conference Center with in December, grafting trip to Jim 
Smelley’s in January, and many more events.  

We have many talented members in our club and appreciate any way you can 
assist. Below is a list of ideas for you to review, if you’d like to get more involved. 
Please reply to this email or talk to any board member at the picnic if you have 
questions or an interest in helping out with this season’s events. 

You can assist with: 

 Calling our 19 members without email of short notice events 

 Taking photos at PCC events for our newsletter (Editor, Louise Seitz) 

 Writing articles for the newsletter or for publicizing our PCC events 

 Advertising to help spread the word about our events with everyone you 
meet with our new Club business cards (these will be available at the August 
picnic and at our monthly meetings) 

 Letting us know if you have a business that can advertise our events  

 Speaking to a group at a school, assisted living location or library about 
camellias, our club, and upcoming events 

 Making treat bags for the December Show judges 

 Selling plants at the Palafox Market downtown on a Saturday 
 

 These are just a few ways you can help out that would be greatly appreciated by 
your PCC Board. 

 

Our Pensacola Camellia Club 2018-
2019 season starts with a picnic.  

Please join us on Tuesday August 21st 
at the Garden Center starting at 6:00 
pm, buffet opens at 6:30pm. 

If you did not RSVP at our last meeting 
in April, please do so by calling T. 
Morris at 850-476-4080. We need to 
have a correct count for ordering the 
fried chicken that the Club buys. Please 
bring a side dish or dessert of your 
choice to share. 

 


